
January 10, 2010 

Dear St. James Families, 

As you know, the Development Committee has a vendor program in which various 
retailers and businesses donate a percentage of sales from St. James families back to our 
school. This year we are putting together a S.H.O.P. for St. James program which will go 
out to all families as a small booklet that is easy to carry with you when you are out 
shopping or dining. We are including various forms of shopping and would like to offer 
an opportunity for our families to partake in this program. 

Ifyou own a business and would like to be included in our booklet, please fill out the 
form below and return back to the school office no later than January 28,201 L In order 
to participate, your business must be willing to donate 10% - 20% of all sales from St. 
J ames families. It can be a service business, a retail store, restaurant or a home business 
(ie. Pampered Chef, Arbonne, etc.) 

Once we collect all interested businesses, we will contact you to discuss the details of 
your offer. 

We thank you in advance for your support and look forward to delivering the S.H.O.P. 
for St. James booklet in early January. 

Denise Ipsen 
Development Committee 
ipsenden@verizon.net 

Business Name: _________________________ 

Owner Name: ___________________________ 

SrudentName: ____________________ Homeroom -----

Email Address: _______________Phone 
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